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FLORISSANT FISH SWIM TEAM CELEBRATES END-OF-THE-

YEAR BANQUET

 

 

 

On Wednesday, July 24th, the Florissant Fish Swim Team celebrated their end-of-
the-year banquet at the James J. Eagan Center. Mayor Lowery came and spoke to 
congratulate them on another fantastic season. The entire swim team and their 
families came out to celebrate all of their achievements. Individual awards were 
also given out.  
 
The 2024 summer season marked the 22nd season for the Florissant Fish. Over the 

duration of the season the team was 5-0 in dual meets and finished 1st at the 

Conference Championships for the 14th straight season. This year’s team consisted 

of 164 swimmers, ranging from 4-18 years old and featured a group of 9 coaches 

who have either been with the program for all 22 years or graduated as a swimmer 

of the team before joining the coaching staff. Mia Moore broke the conference 

record in the 15-18 50-yard butterfly at Conference preliminaries. 

 

The Florissant Fish Team recently started using the brand-new Bangert Pool to 

host their swim meets.  
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